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To whom it may concern:

While doing our best to increase transparency within the railroad industry, especially at a time when railroads may be
increasing their shipments of petroleum products, | think it is important to request disclosure of insurance coverage
from railroad companies. Ensuring that these companies can afford to properly deal with issues resulting from spills,
derailments, explosions, or other damages is of utmost importance. Therefore, | request railroad companies’ full
disclosure of the following:
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1) Amount paid in insurance premiums

2) Payments received from insurance claims

3) Amount of total coverage for liability and property insurance
4) Amount required as a self-insured retention or deductible

With the ability to access this information, citizens of Washington will have an increased awareness and understanding
of railroad companies’ accountability for minor or major damages. Thank you for your time and assistance improving

this aspect of the railroad industry.

Sincerely,
Maoulay Adjorlolo



